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Hats off to the Accreditation Committee members. In Fall 2024 SBVC submitted its Midterm Report to 

the ACCJC. This report highlighted the colleges’ recent improvements or innovations and the 

campuses’ performance on student outcomes. ACCJC found that SBVC has made appropriate 

progress in implementing its plans and improving outcomes related to student achievement.  

Accreditation Commission for Community and Junior Colleges (ACCJC) 

Accepts SBVC’s Midterm Report 

Stay Current with Your Outcomes: What You Need to Know  

In January 2021, the ACCJC reaffirmed SBVC’s accreditation for seven years, recognizing the 

strength of our Institutional Self-Evaluation Report (ISER) and the positive outcomes of our virtual 

campus visit in October 2020. This reaffirmation—the highest possible—reflects our dedication to 

excellence and continuous growth! 

As part of this process, SBVC also received two recommendations to help us further enhance our 

effectiveness: 

• Recommendation 1: Continue strengthening the SAO process for all student services to further 

improve programs and services. (I.B.2, II.C.2) 

• Recommendation 2: Ensure that SLOs listed on syllabi align with the officially approved course 

outline of record. (II.A.3) 

We appreciate everyone’s hard work and commitment to student success! To ensure we continue 

to enhance our effectiveness and demonstrate our growth, please visit the Outcomes Website. 

Keep up the great work! 

What’s Next?  

The acceleration team will work in collaboration with the campus to prepare for our next 

comprehensive review, which will begin with team ISER review in Spring 2027 and conclude with a 

focused site visit in Fall 2027. 

https://www.valleycollege.edu/about-sbvc/campus-committees/outcomes/index.php

